New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

December 30, 1958

Honolulu 011 Corporation
PO Drawer 1391
Midland, Texas

Attn? Hr. Ge B Evam
Division Cas Zngineer

Dear Sir?

I am writing in regard to packer leakage test sudbmitied by you

on Honolulu's Jicarillc #4 in E-4-26N-4W. You will recall that
this {9 a well which appeared to have possible communication
decause of equalixed shut-in pressures and which was tested to the
atmoshpere by Mr. Derrald Ferrar! on Lecember 20.

The test which you have submitied seems to indicate no communication.
We are enclosing a eupply of packer leakage test forms. Will you
pleacse conduotl an annual packer leakage test on this well according
to the instruciions on ihe baok of the form.

Yours uery truly

Brery Co Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

KECA st ks

Encls.






